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News Update 

What’s on at Bristol After Stroke 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

 

 Our Wellbeing Month   
We would normally be holding our Annual Wellbeing Day 
in September, however we have decided to hold a 
‘Wellbeing Month’ where we will be having online talks 
and activities throughout the month.  It is due to start 
on Tuesday 29th September.  For more details please 
email or call us and we will keep you updated.   

The Bristol Stroke Health Integration Team 

 (HIT) who are  governed by Bristol Health Partners, are 

forming a  Service User Group which will represent the 
views of    people affected by stroke (patients/carers) in 
the design of research projects and stroke services within 
the Bristol, North Somerset and  South Gloucestershire 
geographical areas. If you would like to be involved please 
forward your name and contact details to the office . 

We say a sad Goodbye to the very special Gill  Deacon 
who is retiring!  I’m sure you will all join us in wishing 
her well! Happily Gill is coming back as a Volunteer for 
the occasional piece of work! 



 

Bristol Giving Day  

We were really pleased to receive the offer of support from  
Stroke Consultant Mr Sandeep Buddha who has very kindly 
volunteered to support our staff who may have stroke    
related queries relating to our service users. Sandeep is also 
taking part in a  questions and answers session called 

‘Ask the Expert’  

At our  ‘Virtual Stroke Support  

Group’    in  August. 

Bristol After Stroke Volunteer  

Staff and Members of South Glos Café all  

participating on Zoom 


